
   44th Street Transportation Hold Lot 
 

 
Effective Monday, July 14, 2014, a new ground transportation hold lot will 
be made available to Sky Harbor ground transportation operators.  The lot is 
located at the southwest corner of 44th Street and Washington and is named 
the 44th Street Transportation Hold Lot.  The hold lot will supplement the 
West Hold Lot and will provide a staging area for permitted ground 
transportation operators serving Terminal 4.  Drivers can access the lot from 
Washington Street at the stoplight one block west of 44th Street.  Vehicles 
must display a valid ground transportation permit and drivers must possess a 
valid security credential and driver identification card in order to use the lot.  
The hold lot will also have a restroom facility available.  Drivers will need use 
the code 3383 to access the lock on the door.   

 
Note:  Taxi drivers must continue to use the West C-Lot in order to be 
dispatched to a terminal.    

 
 
Please contact the Ground Transportation Office at 273-3383 if you should 
have any questions.  
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